

TOLLGATE ASSOCIATION

Falls Church, Virginia 22046

December 16, 1996

Fellow Tollgaters,

Just a short note to officially inform you of the results of the vote on the proposed assessment as well as provide information on your new Board of Directors.

There were 23 Association members present in person or by proxy at the 15 December Christmas Party. All 23 members approved the proposed assessment of \$75 per month, effective 1 January, 1997. That makes the annual assessment \$900 which can be paid either for the whole year in January, in two \$450 installments in January and July, or four \$225 installments in January, April, July, and October.

Your 1997 Board of Directors met and elected Board members to the following positions:

President:	Jock Bond	133 Tollgate
Vice-President:	David Rivkin	100 Tollgate
Secretary:	Mary Klappa	122 Tollgate
Treasurer:	Edie Smolinski	135 Tollgate
Member-At-Large:	Marge Zitzmann	117 Tollgate

The new Board looks forward to serving the residents during the coming year. Please continue to communicate your desires to the Board, as you have during this past year. As I mentioned last year, your continued activism on behalf of the Association benefits us all, and is what keeps us unique and desirable as a residential community.

Once again, the Board thanks everyone for their active participation during the year, and wishes everyone a wonderful Holiday Season!!

Jook Bond

President, Tollgate Association